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Prayer: 

The Blessing

The Lord bless you and

keep you

 Make His face shine upon

you and be gracious to

you

 The Lord turn His face

toward you

 And give you peace

May His favour be upon

you

 And a thousand

generations

 And your family and

your children

 And their children, and

their children

Amen, amen, amen

ccs.wa.edu.au

We hope everyone has a safe
and happy school holidays
Thank you for a beautiful

blessed Term 3
We cant wait to hear everyones

exciting stories of their
adventures in Term 4 about

your holidays

If you have ordered School photos
they will be sent home in Term 4
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Principal input:

As Term 3 draws to a close I very pleased to say that we are seeing our vision
in action, To be a vibrant and caring school community, focused on a Christ-

centred education
Positive respectful relationships have been at the core of dynamic

interactions connecting to the community. 
We had a wonderful author Glenn B Swift through the Carnarvon Shire, who

drew our students into the world of reading and narratives with his lively
storytelling and readers theatre. 

The Athletics Carnival was very successful and there was a good turnout of
parents. Congratulations to Mrs Rudge who coordinated the event, and my

acknowledgement of our Board members and parent volunteers who
supported when I was unavoidably absent. 

Students were buzzing and excited to enter into the interschool against eight
schools where we saw strong performances by Freya Manser and Isaac

Cooyou who were the CCS Champions and Ruby Bush who was runner up.
Even though we didn’t come first, we have young champions coming

through competing above their year level so we are sure to thrive in the
future. 

We also had Abigail Manser participate in a colouring/drawing competition
with the Carnarvon Shire and rangers and won! 

 
We held an excellent Quiz Night and appreciated professional MC and

Relief Teacher Mr Underhill for coming up here to run it. It was a good fund
raiser for our STEM resources. 

Thank you to our generous sponsors!
 

We are incorporating more Student Voice into the school and other leaders
who are emerging will get a chance to run our final assembly for the Term. 

 
We are a family school community and the

school of choice in the Carnarvon area
according to our increasing enrolments.

 

The school motto is:
Ephesians 5:8b “Walk as children of light”

We base values on Galations: “My brothers and sisters, you were chosen to be free. But don’t use your
freedom as an excuse to live under the power of sin. Instead, serve one another in love. The whole law is

fulfilled by obeying this one command. “Love your neighbor as you love yourself.” (Leviticus 19:18)”
Galatians 5:13-14 NIRV
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It is hard to believe that September is here! As the end of term 3 nears we have many
successful events and rich learning opportunities to celebrate here in the Busy Beehive!

Science Week
Science learning in kindergarten and pre-primary focuses on exploring
different science concepts using the senses. Students are also learning
to observe, ask questions and describe changes. During science week

students enjoyed a range of different activities. Children explored living
things, solids, liquids, gases, food science/chemical reactions, floating

and sinking, forces and motion. 

Book Week 2024
We love reading here in the Busy Beehive.
To celebrate book week we read a well

known Australian favourite, Wombat Stew
by Marcia K Vaughn. Pre-kindergarten

children enjoyed retelling the story through
play by making wombat stew in the mud

kitchen. Kindergarten and pre-primary
students completed a mini inquiry by

choosing their favourite Australian animal
from the story. Children then investigated
their chosen animal and created a mobile

for display which included a habitat
triarama, animal painting and written fact.
We finished the week by making an edible

wombat stew. I am told it tasted
delicious!

Father’s Day Breakfast
I would like to extend my thanks to all dad’s (and mum’s) who
took time out of their busy schedules to attend our Father’s

Day Breakfast making it a successful event. I know the students
in kindergarten and pre-primary enjoyed the special opportunity
to bring their families along for breakfast. It is my hope that
these events promote a sense of community and families feel

welcome in the early learning space.
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Year 1 had lots of fun at the
Sports Carnival

This Term Year 1 has been incredibly lucky to have taken part in a CORE
Field-Trip to the One-Mile Jetty Museum. This field trip was segmented
into a Three stop Itinerary focusing on different aspects of Carnarvon’s
history and tied together with a linking Science theme of materials and

change.

Stop 1 focused on Family life during
the Jetty’s operation

Stop 2 provided us a look into work
and life during the shearing and

whaling history of Carnarvon

 Stop 3 showcased major events
that shaped Carnarvon and its

port.

When the Geraldton
Christian College payed us a

visit Year 1 had lots of fun
with Science, Sport and Arts

activities.

This Term we had a very exciting book
week, including awesome book inspired
costumes to show off at the book week
assembly, and a very special story teller

incursion brought to us by the Carnarvon
Library.

Our Fractured
Fairy Tale focus is
still going strong

with students
starting their own

versions of the
classic Three Little

Pigs story.
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We also learned about
Impressionism. These are some of
our artworks. 

The Year 2 and 3
class had an amazing
time with Mr. Glenn
Swift during his visit
for the Book Week
celebration. His
animated story
telling really
captured our kids’
attention. We have been learning how to write

technical procedures in Writing. We learned
how to use linking words to connect the
steps orderly. 

In Numeracy, we
have been learning
about 2d and 3d
shapes. We used
different shapes
to form or make a
figure. This is an
example of some
activities we are
doing in shapes. We
can also make
patterns out of
these shapes. 

Some snapshots during our Faction carnival practice and the event itself. 
It was a blast!!!
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As we step into the month of September, it's a perfect time to reflect
on all the exciting activities our students have experienced recently

and share what’s coming up!

During National Science Week, ourDuring National Science Week, ourDuring National Science Week, our
students had the opportunity to visit thestudents had the opportunity to visit thestudents had the opportunity to visit the

aquaponics facility. They had a blastaquaponics facility. They had a blastaquaponics facility. They had a blast
exploring the cool machines and learningexploring the cool machines and learningexploring the cool machines and learning

about sustainable farming methods. Aabout sustainable farming methods. Aabout sustainable farming methods. A
highlight of the week was a live sciencehighlight of the week was a live sciencehighlight of the week was a live science
lesson focused on the importance oflesson focused on the importance oflesson focused on the importance of

conserving and preserving our oceans andconserving and preserving our oceans andconserving and preserving our oceans and
their resources. The students weretheir resources. The students weretheir resources. The students were

engaged and left with a greaterengaged and left with a greaterengaged and left with a greater
appreciation for our environment.appreciation for our environment.appreciation for our environment.

Book Week was a roaring
success! Our students had a
fantastic time dressing up as

their favorite book characters
and leading the school
assembly. This year, we

focused on The Raven’s Song,
and to celebrate, the students

enjoyed themed cupcakes.
Their creativity shined

brightly on Crazy Hat and Hair
Day, showcasing their unique

and imaginative designs.

Our baking skills were put to the
test as students baked and

decorated cupcakes for Father’s
Day. They also crafted special cards,

which they attached to the
beautifully boxed cupcakes. It was
a sweet way to show appreciation
for all the wonderful fathers in our

lives.

Our baking skills were put to the
test as students baked and

decorated cupcakes for Father’s
Day. They also crafted special cards,

which they attached to the
beautifully boxed cupcakes. It was
a sweet way to show appreciation
for all the wonderful fathers in our

lives.

Upcoming Events:
Get ready for our exciting September sports events!



What a great turn-out for
Book Week Dress-up Day!

There were so many
spectacular costumes, it was

close to impossible to
choose our winners.

Congratulations to those
who won the book prizes. 

The Reading Olympics is now
over; a huge thankyou to
everyone who participated
and got into the spirit of
our ‘Games’. Certificates
were handed out at the

assembly, and children who
received one can collect their

prize from Mrs A during
their next library lesson. A
big shout-out to Hannah in
Year 3, who read over sixty
books from all genres, and

to Lynn in Year 6, who
completed every challenge

and submitted some
wonderful art work. A huge
well done, too, to the staff
who joined in the spirit and
dressed up, especially Minnie

Mouse and Ursula. 
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All books to be returned Week 9. 
There will be no borrowing of books week 9 or

ten. 
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Congratulations to all medalists
from our faction carnival

Congratulations to all medalists that represented
Carnarvon Christian school at the interschool

We are so proud of you!





Congratulations to YEAR
2/3 class for their loudest

CRUNCH


